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25 July 2022 

 
 
Dear Ms. Leonard Dresner,  
 

I have the pleasure to inform you that at its meeting on 13 July 2022, the Committee on 
the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People approved your organization’s 
application for accreditation.  On behalf of the Committee, I welcome the Leonard Education 
Organization to its network of civil society organizations active on the question of Palestine. 
 

More information about the Committee’s cooperation with NGOs is available on the 
“Question of Palestine” website at https://www.un.org/unispal/ maintained by the Division for 
Palestinian Rights of the United Nations Secretariat.  
 

Accredited civil society organizations are expected to support the work and objectives 
of the Committee and to respect the Committee’s mandate as defined by United Nations General 
Assembly resolutions A/RES/75/20, and A/RES/75/21 as well as the Committee’s  programme 
of work for 2022 (A/AC.183/2022/L.2).  NGOs shall respect the United Nations rules of 
procedure, as well as the guidelines, procedures and practice established by the Committee.  
Finally, they are encouraged to submit periodic reports to the Division on their planned and 
accomplished activities.   
 

Your organization has been added to the mailing list managed by the Division for 
Palestinian Rights, and you should soon receive periodic mailings of United Nations 
publications on the question of Palestine and information distributed in electronic form, such 
as NGO Action News, and a weekly newsletter that lists NGO activities around the world.  We 
would like to include your organization’s activities in this newsletter and would therefore 
appreciate receiving regular updates by e-mail to palestinianrights@un.org.    
 

Furthermore, it is important that you always keep us up to date regarding changes to 
your mailing addresses, be it postal, e-mail or Internet.  I would also like to invite you to make 
suggestions on how to further develop the cooperation between the United Nations Committee 
on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People, the Division for Palestinian 
Rights and civil society organizations.  
 
 
                                                                                                                                                   ./. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



   
 

 

 
Please also link to and follow our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/UN.palestinianrights and Twitter account at https://twitter.com/UNISPAL 
to view regular updates on the Committee’s activities and other relevant United Nations 
materials and initiatives.   
 

In conclusion, I would like to wish you every success in your endeavours in support of 
a comprehensive, just and lasting solution of the question of Palestine.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Elio Tamburi 
Director 

Division for Palestinian Rights 
Department of Political Affairs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Deya Leonard Dresner 
Leonard Education Organization 
Founder and Executive Director  
221 West 21st Street 
Buena Vista, VA 24416-3117 
USA 


